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TALC COLLECTIVE BARGAINING 
FY24 (2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR) 

JOINT COMMUNICATION 

 

October 24, 2023 
 
The TALC and District bargaining teams met on October 2, 2023 and reached a 
tentative agreement for the FY24 (2023-2024 school year) TALC Collective Bargaining 
Agreement. 
 
Please take time to review the attached FY24 TALC Tentative Agreement which 
includes redline edits for proposed changes. 
 
School and site-based administrators will place two hard copies of the Tentative 
Agreement at each location for employees to review by no later than the close of 
business on Wednesday, October 25, 2023. Impacted employees will be provided a 
reasonable amount of time to review the Tentative Agreement prior to the TALC 
ratification vote. 
 
The TALC ratification vote will take place on October 31, 2023 and November 1, 2023. 
TALC Building Representatives will be provided additional detailed information about 
the ratification vote. If you are unsure who your TALC Building Representative is or if 
you have questions about ratification, please contact  
TALCelections@islandcoastfea.org. 
 

• Additional information from collective bargaining sessions is available on the District 
website 

 
Thank you again for everything that you do to support the students of Lee County! 
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